
  
9/15/2022 

 

Resolution 2022-6 

 

Sale of Cars 

 

The school has requested the ability to purchase 2 of our old Impala police 

vehicles for use by their School Resource Officers, in addition the town of Gaston 

is interested in purchasing the remaining 3.  They have all agreed to a price of 

$999 for each car.   

 

I would recommend the sale of all 5 units and that proceeds be returned to the 

general fund to help fund improvements of current vehicles.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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